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CORRECTION TO ASX RELEASE DATED 1 APRIL 2016 RELATING TO HAL GROUP PTY LIMITED SETTLING DEBT WITH SOLAR 

FUND AND ARMIDALE INVESTMENT CORPORATION REVALUING THE HAL LOAN NOTE 

 

Armidale Investment Corporation Limited (AIK) announced various updates on 1 April 2016. Amongst those was one noting 

the above.  

AIK wishes to update a typographical correction. The announcement stated that: “the valuation of AIK’s interest in the Hal 
Loan Note from the previous value of $26,480,504 by $1,714,948 to $29,195,451, effective 31 March 2016, thus increasing 
the NTA of AIK by the same amount.” 

This should have read: “the valuation of AIK’s interest in the Hal Loan Note from the previous value of $26,480,504 by 
$1,714,948 to $28,195,452, effective 31 March 2016, thus increasing the NTA of AIK by the same amount.” 

The typographical correction has no effect on the net increase in NTA from these transactions as noted in the original ASX 
release, being 0.31 cents. The NTA released as at 29 February 2016 was 13.22 cents.  
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